
From: Steve Krivit   
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2007 9:29 PM 
To: Coblenz, William; rusi-ecn.purdue.edu; Walker, Jan 
Subject: Naranjo support from DARPA 
 
Hi Bill and Jan, 
 
Rusi Talekyarkhan has provided the following statement to me: 
 

"I've talked recently with Coblenz and asked if he had commissioned 
Putterman to use DARPA funds to perform modeling/simulations of my 
PRL studies which were done not with external neutrons but with 
dissolved alpha emitters.  He denied asking for/approving this." 

 
If you or Jan Walker wish to provide any additional related comment to 
me, please do so within 24 hours. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Steve Krivit 
Editor, New Energy Times   
 
**************************** 
 
Subject: RE: Naranjo support from DARPA 
Date: Thu, 24 May 2007 16:30:14 -0400 
From: "Walker, Jan"   
To: "Steve Krivit"   
 
I'm sorry, but we are not able to comment at this time due to the ongoing 
investigation/inquiry. 
 
--Jan 
 
Jan R. Walker  
DARPA External Relations  
(703) 696-2404 (voice)  
(703) 741-0614 (fax)  
jan.walker@darpa.mil    
  
 


